
Peek of the Week 
The Orchard 

Week commencing— 10/06/2024 

Our afternoon learning 
Apple class have finished 

their swimming lessons this 
week and they all enjoyed their 
sessions! Cherry class will have 
their first lesson next week on 

Thursday 20th June and 
continue each Thursday for 4 

weeks! 

  

In Science this week, the children 
have began to look at states of 
matter. They have been 
exploring the different properties 
of solids, liquids and gases.  

 

In geography, the children 
started to look at where we find 
water.  

 

 In PSHRE, the children have 
been learning about life cycles. 
They explored the life cycle of a 
butterfly, frog and a humans life 
cycle.  

 

Important Dates 

PLEASE can all children bring 
in spare clothing during hot 
weather. Orchard will be be-
ginning wet sensory play in 
the warmer weather.  

 

Thursday 20th June 

Cherry class swimming 
Please remember swimming 

clothes, arm bands and vests 
(your preference) and towels. 

 

 

 

 

Makaton sign:  

water 

Star of the week 

Cherry class: Aran / Plum class: Levi / Apple class: Japjot 

Contact us: sen@prioryschool.com 01628 600300  

 


